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Kindergarten News

Important Reminders Homework

Week of December 9, 2024


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: This week our focus will be on the letters Xx and 
Yy.  We will continue work with blending and segmenting 
words.

Writing:  We will be practicing letter formation for the 
letters Xx and Yy.  We will also be reviewing letter formation 
for previously taught letters.

Math:  We are continuing work with addition, counting, and 
ten frames.

It’s cold!  Be 
sure to send 
your Kinder 
with a warm 

coat!


Gingerbread Story Unit

We have enjoyed 2 classic versions with some variations of The Gingerbread 
Man, The Gingerbread Man loose at School, and The Gingerbread Man loose 
at the Zoo.  This week we will be enjoying and comparing The Gingerbread 
Man Loose on the Fire Truck, The Ninjabread Man, Gingerbread Girl, and 
The Gingerbread Girl Goes Animal Crackers.  The kids have really been 
enjoy all of the different versions of the stories so far!

December


10th: Eugene Ballet 

Assembly/Performance


Read nightly for 20 
minutes


Have your kinder tell you 
about the different 
gingerbread stories we 
have been reading.  


Write a list of things that 
you might need for an 
upcoming celebration.


Teach your kinder “Go 
Fish”.
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